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Dear All 

This week’s theme in worship was being safe and this was 

explored from Jesus calming the storm, through our 

discussions to interactive circle times about making safe 

decision. I particularly enjoyed working with Class 7 in 

Circle time this morning as we worked through dilemmas 

and we explored our school value of Honesty, the honesty 

from everyone with no censure was refreshing! 

Thank you to everyone who attended our face-to face 

Parents’ Evenings and tried our new process. It would be 

very helpful if you would respond on the survey so that we 

can evaluate the Parents Evening experience. The link has 

been sent out on Scopay, but is also copied here… Survey 

Congratulations to Mrs Kilbey for passing the test to be a 

Moderator of writing in Essex, something that adds to our 

confidence in our own assessment. I should probably 

mention that I have achieved the National Qualification for 

Executive Leadership, the award introduced on top 

Headship award, which both Mrs Quinn and I achieved 

many years ago. This supports the strategic development 

of the school. 

Our prayers continue to be with the victims of war and 

aggression across the world at this time; we pray for peace 

in the countries in the news and those that are not. 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Wiskin 

 

 

Friday 11th March 2022 

Head Teacher’s Message 

SCHOOL CALENDAR 

Calendar Events 

The final instalment for the  

Year 6 Isle of Wight  

trip is due 
 

Friday 18th March. 

Notices 

1 Thess: 5:16-18 Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, in everything give thanks for this is the will 

of God in Christ Jesus for you. 

 

Y3 & Y4 Disco 

 
Science Week  

 

KS1 & KS2 Cross-country  

 

KS2 Hockey tournament  

 

Red Nose Day 2022  

See page 2 
 

Netball v Great Waltham (away)  

 

KS1 visit to Cathedral - Easter 

Workshop  
 

Eucharist Service  

 

Year 2 Tag Rugby Workshop  

 

Last Day of Spring Term  

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/
https://chelmsfordcathedral.surveys.schooljotter2.com/surveys/page/6JLS83
https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/news-and-diary/school-diary
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Friday 11th March 2022 
 

School Council News 

We will be raising money for Comic Relief on Friday 18th March. 
School Council have decided that we should wear something red 
and/or Red Nose Day merchandise in exchange for a donation to 
the charity.  

Please click on the link to donate, CLICK HERE  

 

Thank you, School Council. 

1 Thess: 5:16-18 Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, in everything give thanks for this is the will 

of God in Christ Jesus for you. 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/cathedralschoolchelmsford?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=cathedralschoolchelmsford&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=587ed759361f48a18dde14a4796444cd
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Friday 11th March 2022 

Please remember to pre-order lunches on SCOPAY even if your child is  

bringing in a packed lunch from home. 

Instructions can be found on our website/parent’s page     

Lunch Menu week commencing 14th March 2022 

Nut Free School The school aims to protect children who have allergies to nuts, We do not 

allow nuts or nut products in school lunch boxes or in theirs snacks.   

Please can we remind parents to cut grapes in half.  Thank you for co-operation. 

 1 Thess: 5:16-18 Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, in everything give thanks for this is the will 

of God in Christ Jesus for you. 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/
https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/parent-manager
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Friday 11th March 2022 
 

Weekly Special Achievement Awards 

EYFS 

  Rupert DH Juan J  

Lower School 

 Oscar W  Edha S  Eloise S 
 

Middle School  

 Joshua H Giorgia H               Phoebe J      Naomi G   

Upper School 

 Aliza A Matthew L Alex S 

1 Thess: 5:16-18 Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, in everything give thanks for this is the will 

of God in Christ Jesus for you. 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/
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Friday 11th March 2022 
 

 Message from School Crossing Patrol Service 

 

Safety Message from the School Crossing Patrol Service 
Could I please enlist your help with the following to improve safety at the 
Victoria Road school crossing site. 
  

1 Thess: 5:16-18 Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, in everything give thanks for this is the will 

of God in Christ Jesus for you. 

Patrols are trained to give equal consideration to pedestrians and drivers and try to gather small groups 
of pedestrians together before stopping traffic.  Patrols also look for natural gaps in the traffic when 
possible to reduce the amount of disruption to traffic passing school crossing patrol sites.  Please be 
patient and  do not take the decision to cross yourself at the crossing site as other waiting children may 
follow you out into the road. During very busy times, the patrols may ask you to stop crossing and wait 
on the pavement whilst they exit the road to allow some traffic to pass. 
  
Please do not allow children to run ahead of you to the crossing site.  Due to the hoarding around the 
car park, when children emerge unaccompanied from the path onto Victoria Road, the patrols are 
unable to see whether the parents are in close proximity and patrols are then unnecessarily distracted 
to ensure the children do not move towards the roadside. Please keep children with you when 
approaching the main road and arrive at the crossing site together ready to cross the road.  Thank you. 
  
Please walk up to the crossing site tactile paving before you step off the pavement as  when 
pedestrians cross the road diagonally from either the pavement near the school path or from the 
corner near the car park, this results in one of the patrols being unaware of pedestrians presence in the 
road. 
  
Lastly, thank you to parents who encourage children to walk their bikes and scooters over the crossing 
site. Please encourage children to dismount as this is for the safety of the patrols and other 
pedestrians. Also it is good practise for when children will make unaccompanied journeys in the future, 
as by dismounting they will be able to give their full attention to approaching traffic. 
  
Kind Regards 
  
Sharon Wallace 

School Crossing Patrol Co-ordinator  

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/

